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Please oppose this bill. 

 

I am recently married to Brad Smith and myself and my young children have been 

fortunate enough to be brought into this watersport world. It's our true family time, as 

it is for many others. It's the time that we are all together doing a healthy activity and 

enjoying the beauty of the river. It's a magical place and we agree it needs to be 

cared for, but not by banning wake boats and weight limits.  

 

We abided by the current system and we make it work, we feel fortunate that we 

have a place in our own back yard, 20 minutes to the ramp. 

 

Please vote no, please allow for unity and collaboration not banning. 

 

Thank you 

Michelle Bell 


